
 

P.S.H.E  

This term our focus is ‘Healthy Me’. We will learn how 

important exercise is and why it is important to stay 

healthy. We will also learn about medicine and road 

safety.    

Science 

 

During term 4, we will be continuing to learn all about 

animals, including humans. We will begin by learning 

why exercise is important. We will then understand 

how to maintain a balanced diet and look into the 

difference between healthy and unhealthy food 

types. This term is also national Science week and we 

will be engaging in lots of exciting activities! 

Welcome back to Unicorn Class 

 

Welcome back to school! We hope 

you all had a fantastic break over 

the February half term and you are 

all feeling refreshed ready to 

tackle term 4!   

 

 

DT 
 

This term the children will be making our sock 

puppets. Last term we designed them and we can’t 

wait to use them in a puppet show.  

English 

 

This term our learning will be based on the story 

‘Major Glad, Major Dizzy’ by Jan Oke. Our 

writing outcome is to write a recount of 

historical events from the text from Major 

Glad’s point of view. Along the way we will be 

developing our range of vocabulary, joining 

words and clauses using ‘and’ & write in the past 

tense.  

Maths 

Year 2: This term, we will begin our multiplication 

and division unit by exploring the 2, 5, and 10 times 

tables. Our focus will also be on sharing and 

grouping, leading to division by 2, 5, and 10. We will 

end the term by studying statistics, including 

making tally charts and pictograms. 

 

Year 1: This term, we will explore numbers up to 50, 

including grouping in tens and partitioning into tens 

and ones. We will then introduce length and height, 

using rulers to measure. Finally, we will end the term 

by exploring weight. 
 

History:  
 

 

This term, we will continue exploring the history of flight 

and how aviation has evolved over time. We will compare 

early flying machines with modern aircraft and study key 

historical figures, including Amelia Earhart. Additionally, we 

will examine the legacy of the Wright Brothers and the 

impact of flight and international travel on the world. 

Music 

This term we will be practising our 

singing and performance skills and 

learning simple notes on the 

glockenspiel.  

 RE  

This term we will 

be looking at 

‘What do 

Christians 

believe God is 

like?’ 

Computing 

This term we will be creating animated 

story books. We will be adding 

animations, sounds and pictures to our 

e-books.  

E-safety is also covered every term. 
 

Phonics 

 Children will continue to practise 

daily phonics to help them decode 

and blend sounds to form words. 

Please continue to read every 

night to support their 

progression.  

The Wright Brothers 

 
             

 PE 

Unicorn class will have two PE sessions a week: on 

Tuesday and Thursday.  

Please continue to send your children in to school 

wearing their PE kits. We will be learning ball 

skills, running skills such as pace and developing 

our balancing skills.  


